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W. R . GRACE & CO. 
7 HANOVER SQUARE, NEW YORK !5, N . Y . 

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

• 

The Honorable Arturo Morales Carrion 
Under Secretary of State 
Department of State 
Commonwealth of Puerto Rico 
San Juan, Puerto Rico 

Dear Mr. Morales, 

I have just received your letter or Octo­
ber 28th here in Santiago, Chile, where I have been on 
business. 

I am very happy that His Excellency Governor 
Munoz is interested in the study on Latin America that I 
prepared for the International Development Advisory Board. 
This report is expected to be published next week and 
as soon as it is available I will be very pleased to forward 
you a copy. 

I wish you continued success in the very con­
structive work that you have done for Puerto Rico. 

With sincere beet wishes, I- am 

Very truly yours, 
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